
    Vol. 2 No. 9 

     Newsletter October 2015 

Hello all, 

We are sure that you all feel reinvigorated after breaks for Ganesh Ustav and Id. 

There is plenty of news as always 

1) The three interns including Ms. Rira Takinami in Jaipur,  Shuya Shibata and Yuya 

Yamaguchi in Dahanu- Reliance  are doing well. 

2) Our representatives, Mr. Pravin Purav, Mr. Anjani Agarwal, Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal,  

Mr. Vinay Sharma, Mr. Sanjeev Rasal and Mr. Abhay Kute (as representative for Youth 

Leadership Workshop )  are all set to go to Kochi for SAFAAS Convention. They are sure 

to do a lot of interacting with all the other representatives present. Read about their exploits 

in the November issue. 

3) HIDA has announced 3 new really good courses, namely QCTC, SHOP and PEMM.  Do 

check them on our website. 

4) We have received 2 applications for the PMTP Prog 

5) The Japanese Language Class (JLC) is going on well.  

     As usual do check out other features like Miscellaneous, (to make your day), Events (to see 

that you don’t miss any).  This time we have included a quiz on etiquettes.   

Also this is that time of the year where we start making plans for next year( at times even 

resolutions), so do let us know if you would like AAAWI to take up something new especially if 

you will be part of the plan.  

With best wishes 

Sincerely, 

Prasad Patwardhan 

 Editor 

    

 

     


